COMMUNICATION C3
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Rosie Leigh

Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2022 4:22 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Written Comments

Hello,

OP 21.019

2.21.040

These are our comments for the residential buildings:

-already too much congestion on major mackenzie and the 400 (major exit to this area) which has been made even
worse by the opening of the Cortellucci hospital.

-Adding more units will make the congestion even worse for existing residents

-Major mackenzie in general already has too much traffic flow
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